FIFTEEN ROPE FERRY ROAD WATERFORD, CT 06385-2886

August 28,2012

Stephen E. Scace

Site Vice President — Millstone
Dominion Nuclear Connecticut, Inc.
Millstone Power Station

314 Rope Ferry Road

Waterford, CT 06385

RE:  DOMINION-MILLSTONE STATION INDEPENDENT SPENT FUEL
STORAGE INSTALLATION- CGS 16-50x(d) ~-TECHNICAL REVIEW

Dear Sir:

On August 27, 2012 the Waterford Planning and Zoning Commission reviewed the project
referenced above and it was the consensus of the Commission to forward these comments
to you for Dominion Nuclear of Connecticut, Inc’s consideration as you proceed to make
application to the Connecticut Siting Council (CSC).

The Planning and Zoning Commission’s initial position on the ISFSI was contained in an
Order of 8/18/2003. This Order was modified by the Conditions and Order contained in
Docket 265 issued 5/27/2004 by the Connecticut Siting Council.

The Planning and Zoning Commission recommends that the CSC:

1. Continue the conditions set forth in Docket 265 subject to acceptance of the revised
installation schedule as proposed not to exceed 135 Horizontal Storage Modules and

that the CSC reaffirm the temporary nature of the storage installation.
2. That the purpose remain to provide “Full Core Reactor Off Load” for Units 2 & 3.

That the CSC continue to retain the right to require a review on a 5 year basis of the
need to continue the temporary storage specifically relating to permanent removal of
the material off site.
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4. That the Commission appreciates the potential safety benefits of removal of Unit 1
Spent Fuel, but in doing so request the opportunity to participate in a more
comprehensive review of the future of Unit 1 and reuse of the site in a manner
consistent with the Zoning Regulations.

5. That the preliminary proposal for a manufacturing facility, subject to a more detailed
submission is not inconsistent with the Commissions Management Guidelines for the
site.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment at this stage in the process. The Commission
intends to participate in the review of the formal application submitted to the CSC. If you
should require additional information or have any questions please do not hesitate to
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contact me at 860-444-5813. Lastly, the recent public meeting held for residents of
Waterford and East Lyme was very well done and resulted in a considerable level of public
participation and interaction with representatives of Dominion Nuclear of Connecticut Inc.

Sincerely,

SN Jo WY

Thomas V. Wagner, AICP

Planning Director

Cc: Planning and Zoning Commission
Daniel M. Steward, First Selectman
Kevin R. Hennessy, DNC
J. David Dakers, DNC /
Ken Baldwin, Esq, Robinson and Cole



